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PAPER TOWELS, DISH SOAP AND LAUNDRY DETERGENT ARE NEEDED!     
CAN YOU HELP?

Happy March!

Our Annual Silent Auction Is Coming!

Our Silent Auction will be virtual again this year at the end of April. Be on the look-out
for details coming soon. New furniture, gift certificates, themed baskets, vacation
homes and more will be up for bid. Stay tuned!

Thank you January Donors-you helped us have a great new year start!

Hickory Churches:

Corinth Reformed Church
First Presbyterian Church
First United Methodist Church
First United Methodist Church – Women’s Bible Class
New Jerusalem Lutheran Church
Saint Alban’s Episcopal Church
Wayside Baptist Church
 



Individual Contributions:
Dr. Will & Amanda Barnes
Dr. David & Martha Branyon
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Walker Brown
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Butler
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Byrd
James & Deidra Chandler
Arthur Drumheller
Allen Finley
Clarence Y. Frizsell
Charles & Lois Leonard
Stephen Gregory & Aubrey Wallace
Floyd Reinhardt
Charlie & Lee Rogers
Craig & Katherine Sanders
Bryan & Kathleen Setzler
LaMar Shelly
Chip & Lynn Young

Business Contributions:
C3 Properties of Conover LLC
Century Furniture
 
Foundations, Clubs & Organizations Contributions:
The John D. Clark Family Fund
 
Honor Contributions:
In honor of Todd Byrd by: Mike T. Long

Thank you February Donors! We Heart You.

Hickory Churches:

First Presbyterian Church
Holy Trinity Lutheran Church
St. Andrew’s Lutheran Church
Wayside Baptist Church
 

Conover Churches:

First United Methodist Church
 



Individual Contributions:

Dr. Will & Amanda Barnes
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Butler
Todd & Deb Byrd
James & Deidra Chandler
Mr. Ralph Dell
Mr. & Mrs. William Good, Jr.
Ronald & Madelyn Hight
Floyd Reinhardt
Charlie & Lee Rogers
Bryan & Kathleen Setzler
LaMar Shelly
Mr. & Mrs. Charlie Shuford, Sr.
Chip & Lynn Young
 
 
Honor Contributions:
In honor of Rick Foster by: Stephen Gregory & Aubrey Wallace
 
Memorial Contributions:
In memory of Diane Winfield by: Delbert Williamson
 
 
In-Kind Contributions:
We extend a heartfelt thank you to
 the community for the many in-kind
 donations to our agency.
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